
 

Thursday 24th February 2022  

 

Key Stage 2 SATs Parent Information Session 

 

Dear Year 6 Parents, 

 

On Tuesday 15th March, we will be offering an online Parent Information Session for the Year 6 SATs tests.  

The aims of the session will answer the following questions: 

- Why do we have SATs? 

- What will the tests look like this year? 

- How will we help the children to prepare? 

- How can you help your child to prepare? 

- What will be the impact of the results and how will these be shared? 

- What are the key dates? 

 

We will run one online session at 4pm, which will be recorded for those of you that cannot make it. Please 

confirm whether you will be attending by Friday 11th March so that we can then set up your Teams invitation. 

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to ask your child’s class teacher. 

   

We look forward to seeing you, 

 

Miss Lucas, Mrs Duffin and Miss Swinfield 
Year 6 Team 

 


